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             November 1, 2022  
 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

This letter is to confirm that Periop 101: A Core CurriculumTM (Periop 101) is a sole source online product, developed, 

sold, and licensed by the Association of periOperative Registered Nurses (AORN). AORN is the national professional 

association for perioperative registered nurses and is the leader in perioperative nursing education for nurses in 

hospitals and ambulatory surgery centers. 

 

AORN’s Periop 101 is proprietary to AORN and based on AORN’s latest evidence-based Guidelines for Perioperative 

Practice, published by AORN, and provides the official, evidence-based position on questions regarding perioperative 

practice. 

 

There are no like, such comprehensive products based on AORN’s proprietary Guidelines for Perioperative Practice that 

would serve to educate perioperative nurses working in operating rooms. 

 

Thank you for your interest in our products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Linda K. Groah, MSN, RN, CNOR, NEA-BC, FAAN 

CEO/Executive Director 

Association of perioperative Registered Nurses 


